
 

 

Parents, guardians and caregivers:  

All bags carried by students must be clear. This includes backpacks, purses, duffle 

bags, fanny packs, cross-body bags and satchels, and applies to all students, grades 

preK through 12. 

Should you have any questions, please contact your child’s principal; Supervisor of 

School and Community Safety Matthew Parker at mparker@eriesd.org; or Assistant 

Superintendent Neal Brokman at nbrokman@eriesd.org. 

Thank you in advance for partnering with us and supporting our efforts to ensure the 

safety and security of our staff, students and visitors. 

 


